THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO: 

Hardin County Board of Education 
FROM:
Nannette Johnston

DATE:
May 15, 2014
SUBJECT:  
Approve to request use of Capital funds for student workstations replacement
ISSUE 

The Board must approve to request the use of Capital Funds to replace student workstations from the Commissioner Holiday.
FACTS


 Each year the state provides assistance to school district in the form of KETS funds for the purpose of updating equipment.  The state requires that a district match these funds in order to receive them.  This funding has only been a small amount as compared to the actual amount needed to maintain and replace equipment across the district.

Microsoft stopped updating Windows XP operating software on April 8, 2014.  The state has advised that districts need to either update existing computers if possible or replace them as soon as possible.  Three hundred and thirty staff workstations have been ordered and should be replaced by July 1, 2014.  There are approximately 3300 student workstations that will need to be replaced.  At a cost of $585 per computer, the total estimate of cost will be $1,900,000.  We will need $1,500,000 in revenue from Capital Funds to help offset this total cost. 

RECOMMENDATION

I RECOMMEND THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE USE OF $1,500,000 IN CAPITAL FUNDS FOR STUDENT WORKSTATION REPLACEMENT.  

RECOMMENDED MOTION

I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE USE OF $1,500,000 IN CAPITAL FUNDS FOR STUDENT WORKSTATION REPLACEMENT.  

